# PTO NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2019 Back to school edition

Who we are: Emma Hart Willard PTO is a non-profit designed to improve the culture of the school and create a more cohesive school community while also raising money to improve and better our school community for our students.

### Meet the officers:

### **Katie Niemiec- President**

### president@emmahartwillardpto.org

This is my 3<sup>rd</sup> and final year as PTO president. I have 2 daughters, one in 7<sup>th</sup> grade and one in 5<sup>th</sup> grade. I am also a working mom, nurse, and former cheer coach and Girl Scout troop leader.

# Sue Burghoff-Vice President

### vicepresident@emmahartwillardpto.org

Sue has 1 daughter in 5<sup>th</sup> grade. This is Sue's second year as Vice President on the PTO board and is a busy working mom to her daughter and her Australian doodle, Jameson!

### Wioletta White-Treasurer

### treasurer@emmahartwillardpto.org

Wioletta is new to the PTO board and she is excited to get to work. Wioletta is a busy working mom to 2 daughters at Willard!

## Alexis Mollica-Secretary

### Secretary@emmahartwillardpto.org

Alexis is new to our PTO board and ran our first Willard dance last year. Alexis is a busy mom to 3 little kids, 2 at Willard so far (she will be here a while!)

**Membership update:** Megan Pelloth is our membership chair this year. She is currently taking memberships. We will have brochures at Open House and one will come home next week. Please consider becoming a member! You can email Megan @ Membership@emmahartwillardpto.org.

### **Upcoming Events:**

Join us for Open House on Thursday, September 5<sup>th</sup> from 6–8. PTO will have a table in the Cafeteria. Please come say hello!

Our first PTO meeting is September 16<sup>th</sup> from 6:30–8 in the school library. We will have raffles and teacher talks this year! Please join us.

### **Fundraising!**

Please be on the lookout for information on **Box Tops, Stop and Shop, Shop Rite, Price Chopper fundraising!** 

Unfundraiser information will be going home soon! Sometimes a check is easier (we get that).

We will also be offering a Trunk or Treat, Lyman Pies and Mixed bags, a family night and a dance this fall. Please see the attached sign up genius link if you can help us out!

# https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F4BACAA22A75-willard1